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NOTICE OF CORRECTION 

 
Issue Date: November 18, 2019 

On November 15, 2019, the Commission issued an Order Setting Local Public 

Hearings and Directing Notice. Among other hearings, that order set a local public hearing 

at the Wainwright State Office Building in St. Louis, Missouri.  However, the order 

inadvertently has the wrong zip code for that hearing.  The zip code should be 63101.  

The Commission hereby changes the zip code “63130” to “63101” everywhere it appears 

in the order. 

BY THE COMMISSION 
 
 
 
Morris L. Woodruff 
Secretary 

 
Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri, 
on this 18th day of November, 2019. 
 
Dippell, Senior Regulatory Law Judge 
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